
We encourage you to contact us with your thoughts & suggestions any time at 
stthomasschoolpta@gmail.com and don’t forget to Like us on Facebook!

Facebook/StThomasSchoolPTA

Why not consider joining the PTA in 2023?  It’s fun, rewarding and most of all, benefits the school and our Tamariki. 
Contact us on the email below or come along to our next monthly meeting to find out what we do.  Next meeting 7pm  
Wednesday 11th October, in the school staffroom.

PTA News 
Issue #14 2023

Fundraiser Quiz Night 

What an amazing effort from our teachers & parents in making this year’s circus themed Quiz Night 
another fantastic night out. Thank you all so much for your support.

There were some fabulous costumes, great entertainment from our MC - Sam Franks, excellent 
tunes from DJ Fetu, and a buffet table keeping everyone well fed throughout the evening.  

Thank you all for making the effort to in helping us raise funds for our school.

Watch out for up-coming events in Term 4:

• Secondhand Uniform Sales
• Colour Run 
• Cookie Time cookies
• Christmas Hams & Turkeys

Reminders

Gorilla Bags: 
Book through Kindo now - $50 goes to the school for each bag sold.

Second Hand Uniforms:
Donate your preloved uniform for us to on-sell. Please drop off at the office
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